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I am a resident of Coos County. I hike and ski frequently in the Stark/Lake Christine area and the 
Nash Stream Forest. The Northern Pass transmission line will be of most benefit to Hydro Quebec. 
As a resident of Coos County I will not benefit at all. In fact property values near the route of 
Northern Pass will be reduced and the beautiful forest vistas will be significantly diminished. If the 
Northern Pass transmission line is to be approved it must only be with the provision that the entire 
line is buried. Not only would this provide more jobs during construction, it will preserve the scenic 
vistas of northern New Hampshire and the property values along the route. 


